
 
 

 

 

 

Ref: CMC/LWO 
 
Dear Year 11 parents and carers 
 
Year 11 online parent information session - Thursday 27 March, 5.30pm 
 
Following on from the second round of Year 11 mocks, we will be holding an online parent information session 
to share key information to support your child in the final weeks before the exams begin in early May. 
 
The online event will be held on Thursday 27 March at 5:30pm. It will be broken down into three main sections, 
please see below.  
  

• Exam Success - The Final Countdown 
• Maths Revision Strategies - Ms Patel 
• English Revision - Mrs Gillingham 

  
Year 11 students are in the midst of mock exam feedback, aiming to improve the number of marks they 
receive in the summer. They will have a 'mock results' assembly on Monday, with reports being sent out later 
in the week.  
  
The link to join this online information evening will be sent out early during w/c 24 March.  I do hope you are 
able to join us.  
  
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
  
Yours faithfully  

 
 
Calum McLeish 
Associate Assistant Principal- Raising Attainment 
Calum.mcleish@clf.uk   
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